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CONSUMER INFORMATION
Rice University posts a number of important notifications on the
Consumer Information page found on the Office of Financial Aid website
(https://financialaid.rice.edu/consumer-information/). This includes
notices related to campus fire safety and security (under the Clery
Act), financial aid, disability or accommodations, student diversity,
cost of attendance and net price, refunds, textbooks, transfer policies,
copyright restrictions and protections, drug and alcohol abuse prevention,
vaccination policies, timely warnings, student outcomes, equity in
athletics, voter registration, and other important information.
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